
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Welcome Brunch 
 The Welcome Center would like to invite new international staff, guests and 

other interested staff members of the University of Graz to a networking 
brunch at café libresso. With this event, we want to support international 

staff with establishing a university-wide network. We are looking forward to 
meeting you at our networking brunch! 

 
 
 

Thursday, March 2nd 2017 
11am 

 
 
 

libresso.kaffeehaus 
Universitaetsplatz 3, ground floor 

 
 
 

Please register until February 24th 2017 at 
https://welcome.uni-graz.at/en/services/events/registration/   

https://welcome.uni-graz.at/en/services/events/registration/

